
PRG/IRP/09/16 
September 01, 2016 

 

URGENT 

 

POSTPONMENT INFORMATION 
 

Subject: Training Programme on Managing Work Effectively: A Behavioural 
Approach from September 05-09, 2016 at VVGNLI Campus, NOIDA 

 

This is to inform you that due to inadequate participation for the programme,              
the Institute Is forced to postpone the above programme. Please inform your nominees 
not to proceed for the programme.  We regret for the inconvenience caused to you in 
this regard.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

(J. K. Kaul) 
Programme (Consultant) 

 


